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Great Gaddesden C of E School will receive a Covid-19 catch up premium, of £80 per pupil, during the 2020-21 academic year. This funding will be used 
to support children in order for them to catch up on the learning over the course of the pandemic. 
 
The Education Endowment Foundation published guidance on how this funding should be used, recommending a three-tiered strategy, focusing on: 
 
1. Teaching (supporting teaching, pupil assessment and feedback, transition support) 

2. Targeted academic support (1:1, small group teaching + support, intervention programmes, extended school time) 

3. Wider strategies (including supporting parents and carers, access to technology and summer support) 

 

In Great Gaddesden School, we are undertaking informal baseline assessments of all children on return to school in March ’21.  
 

This enables us to implement the most effective actions to support all the children in their learning.  
 

The following strategies will be implemented within our school :-  
 

 
 

 

Teaching and targeted  

academic support 

 
This will include :- 
 

 additional staffing to support teaching  
 

 targeted small group work 
 

 1:1 focus teaching 
 

 additional curriculum  resources 
 

 After School focus groups   
 

 Pupil assessment (formal + informal) to identify gaps in learning  
 

 
Wider strategies 

 

 Pastoral support within the school  
 

 Monitoring attendance to learning time in school  
 

 Increase in provision of electronic devices 
 

 Breakfast club  

 


